
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                          
                   
                   

                            
                            
           

TW CM ref: PD23/142844 

 

15th December 2023 

 
Mr John Ramsay (Executive Commissioner) 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
Level 3, 144 Macquarie St 
Hobart Tas 7001 
 
 
Dear Mr Ramsay 

 

TasWater Response to Macquarie Point Multipurpose Stadium Project of State Significance Draft 
Guidelines  

TasWater is satisfied that the draft Guidelines contained in Section 9.3 will provide us 
an opportunity to inform the proponent of our requirements.  We have already had 
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all relevant stakeholders as this project proceeds through the assessment process. 

Kind regards 

 
 
 
Shaun Verdouw 
Senior Development Assessment Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


